
Board Report for 1/23/2019 

 

 

• 2nd Quarter report cards were sent home with students on January 9th. 

• Currently, 32 seniors have received 23 acceptance letters to 12 different schools.  

• 5 seniors have received $348,700 in scholarship offers with more to come! 

• On January 8th, Eugene Phelan visited DHS to help juniors analyze their results from the 

November 7th ASVAB exam that took place at DHS.  Students also received one-on-one 

assistance exploring potential careers based on the interpretation of their exam results. 

Mr. Phelan is an Education Service Specialist with the ASVAB Career Exploration 

Program.  

• Three male juniors were nominated for the 2019 Governor’s Scholars Program. 

• Our GLSEN club is planning to promote No Name Calling Week from January 22nd-

January 25th. Members have created posters, announcements, etc. to help remind our 

students to celebrate kindness and treat others with respect. 

• On January 24th, Mrs. Embry is taking our three senior Health Science students to St. 

Elizabeth’s new state of the art training center, SETEC, in Erlanger to watch a livestream 

gall bladder surgery at the hospital. A medical doctor will be available to answer 

students’ questions during the surgery.  The field trip has been organized by Ms. Donna 

Sparks-Price, Health Science instructor at Campbell County Area Technology Center. 

• On January 29th, Mrs. Embry is planning to attend a two-hour training after school on K-

12 LGBTQ+ Basics. The training is hosted by Fort Thomas Independent Schools. The 

purpose of the training is to help participants increase their awareness and knowledge 

around lesbian, gay, bisexual, trans, and intersex identities. It will also help participants 

promote inclusive behaviors around LGTBQ+ identities in our schools. 

 


